Memo

Naming of the New School

Please be advised that the district is looking for submissions for the naming of our new school. We are having an in school contest with our students and we would like to have submissions from parents, grandparents and extended family members. You can send in your suggestions or e-mail them directly to miramichieast@nbed.nb.ca.

Thank you for your support.

Also, it is **picture day** tomorrow. We will start early and should have it wrapped up by noon. Please make every effort to have your child at school so they don't miss out on classroom picture.

Have a great evening!

Paula Hache